
 
 

GLS / C / 513-22                        CIRCULAR                    14 April 2022   

 UNIFORM SALE              
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Kindly be informed that the GLS Uniforms for Grades KG to 7 will be available at Burjuman 
Mall from 18th April 2022 onwards. Please note that the Knee skirts and scarves will be 
available from 15th May 2022.   
 

Parents who have not yet purchased the uniforms, are requested to do the same at the 
earliest. 
 

Looking forward to your support and understanding in this matter. 
 
 
Time & day            :   10.00 a.m. to 10.00 p.m. on all days. 
 
Location                 :   Threads store, Shop # 1001-1003, Level 2,  

Opp. Brands for Less,  
Burjuman Mall, Dubai, UAE. 

 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 

 Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


